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Fwd:

Jun 30, 2017 7:26 AMSharon Dickinson
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

From: Kristy Pace <kvpsummer@yahoo.com> 
Date: Thu, Jun 29, 2017 at 5:11 PM 
Subject:
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

6/29/2017
Los Angeles City Council 
200 N. Spring St.
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re:Support for Motion for Land Use and Legal Analysis of Setback Around Oil and Gas 
Extraction in Los Angeles (Council File # 17-0447)

Dear Council President Wesson and Los Angeles City Council:

The issue of neighborhood drilling is of special concern to me. The risk to our neighbors health is undeniable.

I would like to express my support for an ordinance to establish a 2,500-foot setback separating oil and 
gas extraction operations from sensitive land uses like homes, schools and hospitals.

I would also like to express support for the motion introduced on April 19, 2017 (Council File # 17-0447) 
directing the City Attorney, Petroleum Administrator and Department of Planning to perform a legal and land 
use study of such an ordinance. I applaud the leadership of Council President Wesson introducing this motion 
and to Councilmembers Bonin, Cedillo, Harris-Dawson, Koretz, and Martinez for co-sponsoring the motion.

It is clear that oil drilling operations are wholly incompatible with residential neighborhoods, and I urge 
the Council to act swiftly to pass the motion for a legal and land use study as an important step toward 
alleviating the harm that front-line communities experience daily. Every Angeleno deserves to live in a 
safe, healthy neighborhood.

Thank you for your attention and action on matters that directly impact the health and safety of 
residents living near oil drilling operations.

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like 
additional information.

Sincerely,

Kristy Pace 
Sherman Oaks
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Fwd: Land Use

Jun 30, 2017 7:27 AMSharon Dickinson
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

From: Kristy Pace <kvpsummer@yahoo,com> 
Date: Thu, Jun 29, 2017 at 5:14 PM 
Subject: Land Use 
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

Please submit this letter to Council File #17-0447.

6/29/2017
Los Angeles City Council 
200 N. Spring St.
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re:Support for Motion for Land Use and Legal Analysis of Setback Around Oil and Gas 
Extraction in Los Angeles {Council File # 17-0447)

Dear Council President Wesson and Los Angeles City Council:

The issue of neighborhood drilling is of special concern to me. The risk to our neighbors health is undeniable.

I would like to express my support for an ordinance to establish a 2,500-foot setback separating oil and 
gas extraction operations from sensitive land uses like homes, schools and hospitals.

I would also like to express support for the motion introduced on April 19, 2017 (Council File # 17-0447) 
directing the City Attorney, Petroleum Administrator and Department of Planning to perform a legal and land 
use study of such an ordinance. I applaud the leadership of Council President Wesson introducing this motion 
and to Councilmembers Bonin, Cedillo, Harris-Dawson, Koretz, and Martinez for co-sponsoring the motion.

It is clear that oil drilling operations are wholly incompatible with residential neighborhoods, and I urge 
the Council to act swiftly to pass the motion for a legal and land use study as an important step toward 
alleviating the harm that front-line communities experience daily. Every Angeleno deserves to live in a 
safe, healthy neighborhood.

Thank you for your attention and action on matters that directly impact the health and safety of 
residents living near oil drilling operations.

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like 
additional information.

Sincerely,

Kristy Pace 
Sherman Oaks
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Fwd: Please submit this letter to Council File #17-0447, thank you!

Sharon Dickinson
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Jun 30, 2017 7:31 AM

From: Poliy Chu <pollyc.email@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Jun 29, 2017 at 7:13 PM
Subject: Please submit this letter to Council File #17-0447, thank you!
To; sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, michael.espinosa@lacity.org, maria.espinoza@lacity.org, 
sharon.gin@lacity.org

June 29, 2017

Los Angeles City Council 
200 N. Spring St.
Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: Support for Motion for Land Use and Legal Analysis of Setback Around Oil and Gas Extraction in Los 
Angeles (Council File #17-0447)

Dear Council President Wesson and Los Angeles City Council.

As a resident of Los Angeles, I am writing to express concern about the issue of neighborhood drilling in our 
city. In light of our current knowledge of climate change, and the city’s commitment to moving toward a more 
livable, sustainable and economically vibrant city powered by clean energy, I strongly believe that 
neighborhood drilling is at odds with our vision of Los Angeles as a clean city.

Therefore, l would like to express my wholehearted support for an ordinance to establish a 2,500 ft. setback , 
separating oil and gas extraction operations from sensitive land uses like homes, schools and hospitals. I 
would also like to express support for the motion introduced on April 19, 2017 (Council File #17-0447) directing 
the City Attorney, Petroleum Administrator and Department of Planning to perform a legal and land use study of 
such an ordinance.! applaud the leadership of Council President Wesson in introducing this motion and to 
Councilmembers Bonin, Cedillo, Harris-Dawson, Koretz, and Martinez for co-sponsoring the motion.

I am concerned about environmental justice issues for the communities around oil and gas extraction 
operations. These generally lower-income communities bear the brunt of harm from these toxic extractive 
industries. Creating the proposed setback would help to ameliorate the many health hazards faced by these 
neighborhoods.

It is clear that oii drilling operations are wholly incompatible with residential neighborhoods, and i urge the 
Council to act swiftly to pass the motion for a legal and land use study as an important step toward alleviating 
the harm that front-line communities experience daily. Every Angeleno deserves to live in a safe, healthy 
neighborhood.

Thank you for your attention and action on matters that directly impact the health and safety of residents living 
near oii drilling operations.

Sincerely,
Polly Chu
900 S. Lucerne Blvd, 
Los Angeles, CA 90019 
323-930-0881
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